City of SeaTac
Solid Waste Services Request for Proposals

The City of SeaTac is accepting proposals from qualified firms for residential and commercial garbage,
recycling and compostables collection, and the processing and marketing of collected recycling and
compostables. The contract term will be ten (10) years, with the opportunity for one two-year extension.

The final scope of work will be negotiated with the successful respondent. Release of the Request for
Proposal (RFP) can be found by accessing the City of SeaTac website at:
https://www.seatacwa.gov/business/rfp-rfg-bid-procurement.

Interested parties may submit their proposals to mgiem@seatacwa.gov by Friday, January 19, at 3PM
(PT).

Language Accommodation Statement: The City is committed to ensuring equal access to this
document. For Limited English Individuals who need further assistance, please contact Mason Giem,
mgiem@seatacawa.gov.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: The City of SeaTac in accordance with Section
504 of the Rehabilitation Act (Section 504) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), commits to
nondiscrimination on the basis of disability, in all of its programs and activities. This material can be
made available in an alternate format by emailing Florendo Cabudol, fcabudol@seatacwa.gov, or by
calling collect (206) 973 4763.

Title VI Statement: The City of SeaTac in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights
Act of 1964 (78 Stat. 252,42 U.S.C. 2000d to 2000d-4) and the Regulations, hereby notifies all bidders
that will affirmatively ensure that any contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged
business enterprises will be afforded full and fair opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation
and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in consideration for
an award.

Dates of publication: 11-15-2023
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